
News from Alejandro Mesco 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Dear brothers in	
   Jesus	
  Christ,	
   it’s	
  a	
  great	
  honor	
  to	
  me	
  greeting	
  and	
  wishing	
  
you blessings in this Christmas feast. 
Have a great time in the church and in your households, and Our Lord Jesus 
Christ be the host in your heart. May the Lord give you peace and love and a 
new year of great success in your families, jobs and ministries that The Lord 
has assignment you. 

Last Sunday, we gave a lavish attention party to the children with the 
kindness support of a private neigbourhood association. We gave this 
lavish	
   attention	
   party	
   for	
   a	
   hundred	
   children	
   from	
   the	
   area	
   of	
   ‘Villa	
  
Ecologica’	
  where	
  our	
  mission	
  field	
  James	
  Apostle	
  is	
  situated. Some lovely 
friends had helped to pay the cost of the transportation for the children.  

 

 

 

 

 

       

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 2015 

 

THANKS…	
  for your prayers and sponsorship to our ministry.  A big hug to all of you and to all the 
brothers in the church of our Lord Jesus Christ. 
Sincerely:   Doris and Alejandro Mesco 

              In Mission James Apostle, we also brought happiness to the children and adults 


